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Highway 853 near Byemoor closes until further notice

Byemoor... Motorists are advised that Highway 853 north of Byemoor is closed until further
notice.

Wet, muddy conditions have made a section of the gravel highway impassable, approximately
13 km north of Byemoor. Traffic is being detoured onto local roads. Motorists may wish to use
alternate routes such as Highway 855.

A further advisory will be issued when the highway reopens.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Frank Vidmar

Operations Services Coordinator

Alberta Transportation

403-854-5550

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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